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KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB
NEWS FLASHES

COVID-19 Update

To all our members and patrons just a quick reminder.
As you would have seen by now our COVID secure
measures were working well... but Boris has added a few
more... so just to be clear of the new changes..

- Face coverings. YOU MUST wear them when entering
ALL areas of the club, and wear them whilst moving
around the club.. they may only be removed when you
are sat at a table.

- Table service only... please don't head for the bar.. we
won't be serving you.

- The Bar closes at 10pm.. that is everybody out and
doors closed by 10pm.

- Track & Trace measures in place, including the
displaying of the club QR Code for you to check in via
the NHS App...

We will be rigidly applying all the rules.

There will be no exceptions as any business found
breaking the rules will be punished with a heafty fine.

I would like to thank all whom have visited us since the
new restrictions have come into effect for following the
rules and supporting us during these times.

Let's stay safe together.

Ladies AGM

Ladies (Behind Closed Doors" Annual General
Meeting - Tuesday 13 October 2020

Your vote is important

VOTING: Any registered Lady member may submit a pro-
form proxy, postal or an electronic voting form
(members area of the website), duly completed, to the
General Manager by close of business, Monday 12
October 2020.

Voting forms are also available in the lobby area of the
clubhouse or can also be downloaded from the
members area of the website in the Ladies AGM section.

Please use one of the following methods to return
your vote;

by post, addressed to the General Manager and marked
"Ladies voting form"

by placing your voting form in the ballot box positioned
in the lobby.

by electronic mail, the voting form link can be found in
the members area of the website in the Ladies AGM,
Nominations section.

Voting:

Only those who are currently Lady playing members over
the age of 18 years or are Life members will be entitled
to vote.

CLUBHOUSE UPGRADE

The Club recently successfully applied for an EG Covid-
19 Support Grant to upgrade the Dining Room area with
new chairs and a movable partition, which will add
privacy to the dining room, enabling the club, in the
future to hold private functions/meetings etc.

A high number of applications were received by England.

A comprehensive assessment process took taken place
to determine which applicants were to be offered
funding with consideration given to those demonstrating
the greatest need as well as levels of impact and future
sustainability.

Good news.




100 CLUB DRAW
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to Eric Cross (£40) and Derek Haines (£25) on wining the
100 Club Draw on Friday 25 September 2020.

Total winnings paid out to members to date - £ 1 294.80.
Total amount raised for a specific club project - £ 1
990.90

Don't forget to buy your ticket for the next draw, which
will take place on Friday 30 October 2020.

For more information please go to the club website,
home page.
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